
Spencer Fane Joins Walnut Creek Chamber of
Commerce

Spencer Fane is pleased to announce the firm’s membership with the Walnut Creek
Chamber of Commerce & Visitors Bureau. Attorney Elaisha Nandrajog will serve as
firm representative.

The Walnut Creek Chamber of Commerce attracts, supports, and grows business in
the Walnut Creek, California, region through advocacy and inclusive economic and
business development. The organization aims to foster business growth, bring
together leaders and influencers who create lasting impact, and champion a
stronger community.

The Spencer Fane San Jose office is proud to lend its resources to the Chamber’s
strategic imperatives, which include increasing the organization’s visibility and
influence, establishing partnerships to help attract innovative businesses to this
region, and creating world-class innovation hubs.

Learn more about the Chamber here.

https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/elaisha-nandrajog/
https://www.walnut-creek.com/

